Sabrina Thompson

I think it would be a great idea to charge for single use take out containers - way too many items
filling the garbage! Also, it would be motivating to the public if there is a charge for plastic bags at
retail stores. Duluth currently charges 5 cents per bag. Let's make it 10 cents state wide!



